

KXCL at Beech Grove
13th Oct 2018

The Venue
Firstly, a big thank you to the Beech Grove Community, and in particular Dan Hallock, for all the work they have done in readiness for our fixture. It has been planned for over a year.

Please be aware that this is not a public park, or school, it is the Community`s home. I`m sure we will treat the site and residents with the utmost respect. Please do not encroach into the Community`s buildings. 

Vehicle access into the Start/Finish field will be restricted to 1st Aid and Chip Timing.
The Start/Finish field will be too congested for Tents, so these will be where shown. This will be closest to the parking, and also adjacent to the course.

The Community will be providing refreshments for sale.

The Course
There are no steep hills, but the course gently slopes up from the car park area, to the top field (F and D).
The Start/Finish field is completely grass, as is the loop by the tents. There is a narrow tarmac path connecting these fields.
Cherrygarden Lane (C) is a rough track, which is quite stony in places.
The top field (F and D) is a newly tree planted area, with grass tracks around it.
Finally there is a short section of fine gravel leaving the top field, leading to the track back to the gate at E which leads back into the Start/Finish field.
Spikes will be possible, taking into account the stony sections as at Stanhill, but if dry trail shoes may be a better option.

Dan Hallock – Beech Grove
Paul Hills – KXCL Fixtures and Venues.
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